
To: Agnew, Dianna[DAgnew@idem.IN.gov]
From: DWBMGR
Sent: Tue 6/11/2024 10:29:39 AM 
Subject: FW: Boil Water Advisory Patoka Lake Regional Water District PWS 5219012
Received: Tue 6/11/2024 10:29:42 AM 

 
 
 
Thank you,
 
Roger Svendsen
 
Indiana CMDP Administrator
IDEM Drinking Water Branch
100 N. Senate Ave. MC 66-34
Indianapolis, IN 46204
 
Phone:  317-234-7455  Fax:  317-234-7455
 
Routine Drinking Water Test Results submitted to IDEM Drinking Water Branch can be viewed on-line by clicking the link below:
https://myweb.in.gov/IDEM/DWW/
 
 
 
From: adamb@plrws.net <adamb@plrws.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 6:28 AM
To: DWBMGR <DWBMGR@idem.IN.gov>
Cc: Readle, Anna <AReadle@idem.IN.gov>
Subject: Boil Water Advisory Patoka Lake Regional Water District PWS 5219012
 
**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown 
senders or unexpected email. ****

At 2:00 PM on 6/10/24 Patoka Lake Regional Water District Issued a boil water advisory due to a fire hydrant replacement. The 
Tennyson Water Corporation will be the only customer in the advisory . There connection is in Pigeon Township in Warrick County 
on State Road 161.
 
I contacted Tennyson by phone prior to doing the project
 
The advisory will be kept in place until two consecutive samples come back absent from all sample locations.
 
Please contact me with any questions.
 
Adam Burke
 
Patoka Lake Regional Water and Sewer District
 
812-678-8316
 
812-631-0331 Cell
 
adamb@plrws.net.
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